
 
 

 
 
 
22 February 2023  
 
 
Dear families, 

 
 

Nursery West Yorkshire Police 
Friday 24th February 2023 

 
 

 

On Friday 24th February, officers from West Yorkshire Police will be coming into Nursery to talk to the children 
about the role of a police officer. Nursery’s topic for this term is ‘People who help us’ and children will be able to 
ask questions and look at uniform and equipment which will enhance the children’s learning in this area.  
 
We have previously written to you requesting a one-off payment of £20 for your child which will cover the cost of 
all trips and workshops taking place this year. The payment is now due via ParentPay or PayPoint and, if you 
require a copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at the office. Thank you to those parents who have already made 
this payment.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

  

Mrs H Haunch 

Principal 
 

    
 


